

27TH SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME October 7, 2018

Saturday, October 6th

9:00 --

5:30 Mirella Kahriman req. by The Tortorella Family

Sunday, October 7th

7:30 For the Living & Deceased Members of St. Patrick's Parish
9:00 Janice Delaney req. by Maria & Matthew Ruvo
10:30 Pat Palmiotto req. by The Palmiotto Family
12:00 Frank Kearns req. by Edward & Eileen Syracuse
5:30 Vincent J. & Vincent D. Luccarelli req. by the Family

Monday, October 8th

7:00 Jack McMahon req. by Ann Haney Lane 9:00 John Magnotta req. by Claudia & Bill Bainton

Tuesday, October 9th

7:00 Janet Jacobsen req. by Ann Haney Lane 9:00 James & Ann Walsh req. by Teresa Flynn

Wednesday, October 10th

7:00 Nancy Jane Haney req. by Ann Haney Lane 9:00 Robert Nicosia req. by The Barrett Family

Thursday, October 11th

7:00 P. Donald Haney req. by Ann Haney Lane 9:00 Patrick Walsh reg. by Teresa Flynn

Friday, October 12th

7:00 Gennaro Giorgio req. by Nancy Grasso 9:00 John Campbell req. by Edward Campbell

Saturday, October 13th

9:00 Vincent D. Luccarelli reg. by the Family

5:30 Catherine & Dominick Marino req. by Catherine & John Romano

Sunday, October 14th

7:30 For the Living & Deceased Members of St. Patrick's Parish
9:00 Diamond Xenos req. by Biagio & Kathy Mignone
10:30 Frank Manna req. by The Tinsley Family
12:00 Robert & Rita Timmel req. by The Timmel Family
5:30 Robert Moeller req. by Diane Klein

RECENT COLLECTIONS:

September 30, 2018 \$6,397 St. Joseph's Seminary \$1,926 Thank you for your generosity



We have started a new prayer list!

Please give us the names of anyone you would like to have on our prayer list.

You can email us at patrick485@optonline.net
or call us at 914-234-3344.

It is a duty and a privilege for us to pray for those commended to our prayers.



Clara Asaro, Krista Bugenhagen, Anne Cook, John Flynn, John Gill, Molly Henry, Francine Holley, Richie Hughes, Freeman Huntington, Liz Leinhard, Kevin Mahoney, Ann Smith, Eileen Riley Zawada and all who request our prayers

Our beloved dead: Stephen Hughes

Service Personnel Prayer List

The names listed below are service personnel serving in our nation's armed forces who are relatives of our parishioners. Please keep them in your prayers.

Darren Adler/Marines Charlie Carr /Air Force Richard Hughes/Marines Steven Scully/Marines Thomas M. Stevenson/Army

In order to support the important communication with our entire parish community, we would like to remind you that weekly bulletin submissions are due on Monday afternoons by 3pm. If you have info that we receive later in the week, please note that it will be posted in the following week's bulletin. All bulletin entry requests can be emailed to patrick485@optonline.net

Kate Fletcher, Founder of Hekima Place, is here speaking at Masses, October 6th & 7th. Hekima Place is a home for orphaned and vulnerable girls in Kenya, many of whom have been orphaned due to the devastating impact of HIV/AIDS. Founded in 2005 by Director Kate Fletcher, Hekima Place is now home to 86 girls who range in age from infants and toddlers to university students.

FROM THE PASTOR'S DESK:

Last week Cardinal Dolan requested that a DVD detailing the Archdiocese's ongoing response to the abuse scandals be shown at all the Masses. The DVD was late in arriving and we did not have the equipment to show it in church. Therefore, I urge you to watch the video online at:

https://archny.org/news/transparency-accountability-and-action

Thanks to all who supported the Golf Outing last Monday. The proceeds help to support St. Patrick's School. We are so grateful to Mr. and Mrs. Paul Mignone and to all who worked so hard in organizing the events of the day. It was a wonderful event and it showed the spirit of our parish community. Everyone agreed they had a great time!

-Msgr. John T. Ferry, Pastor

WORDS OF INSPIRATION:

Created Side by Side

The Genesis story of Eve's creation from Adam's rib has several possible meanings. One interpretation sees the female as derivative and thus created for a secondary or supportive role: "As the church is subordinate to Christ, so wives should be subordinate to their husbands." Other scholars view Adam as word play on the Hebrew term adamah, meaning earth or ground. This theory holds that Adam represents a human whom God then divides into two genders so that Eve is created from Adam's side, suggesting partnership, not subservience. An old pop song touts the joy of traveling *Side by Side* and Galatians lauds the Lord's egalitarian Spirit: "There is neither Jew nor Greek, slave nor free person, male nor female; for you are all one in Christ Jesus."

-Jerry Welte



Weekend Flower Donation

Flowers this week are donated by
The Kearns Family
In loving memory of
Frank Kearns



Coffee Sunday Today...

We are delighted to invite you to our family coffee hour celebrated outside in front of the church today after the 9,10:30 and 12 Masses. Please do take a few minutes to meet other parish members and enjoy some fall weather....and coffee!

Religious Education News:

We are looking for a volunteer to work with one student in the Religious Education program to catch them up to their grade level. We have an 8th grader who would like to make her Confirmation but first needs instruction for a few grades she missed. Any parishioner who has made their Confirmation is welcome to help us. We will give you all material that is needed. If you can help please call the Religious Education Office at 234-3775 or email goodnews2@verizon.net.



The St. Patrick's Fall Blood Drive held September 16th was again a huge success! A total of 70 pints was collected! Thank you to all who donated!

WOMEN'S FAITH SHARING:

Meeting **Thursday**, **October 11**th from 6:30-8pm at the **Cenacle**. We hope you will join us!

MEN'S MINISTRY:

Meeting **Saturday**, **October 13**th at 7:30am in the Church Meeting Room. We hope you will join us!

The **Martha's Ministry** is looking for additional members! We take pride in our parish and take turns keeping the Altar linens fresh and the liturgical space in good order. Please contact Addie Perez if interested.

Addie can be reached at 914-234-7025.

The Respect Life Group News:

Sunday, October 7th is Respect Life Sunday.

Hundreds of Westchester and Putnam residents will again be participating in the **National Life Chain** for an end to abortion. The life chain will form on Main Street in Mt. Kisco, between the hospital and the center of Town from 2 pm to 3:30 pm rain or shine. Led by pastors and community leaders, participants will stand, holding signs (signs will be supplied along the route) and quietly pray for an end to abortion. The Life Chain is a legal, peaceful and prayerful witness that abortion is morally wrong. Please show your support for Life by being a link in the chain and bring along your family and friends.

Children's Liturgy Program

The St. Patrick's Children's Liturgy Program has been a wonderful experience for our youngest parishioners for over 15 years. On the first Sunday of each month at 9am Mass, children are invited to go downstairs for an interactive lesson with activities, prayers and songs related to the day's Gospel. Children learn about our Catholic faith in a way they can understand and apply to their own young lives. This program has been run entirely by volunteers since its inception. We are looking for a volunteer to run the program and schedule the teachers, and we are looking for at least 5 volunteers to teach.

Please consider volunteering for this very important and rewarding ministry.

If you have any questions, please contact Erin O'Donnell at kelleherw@aol.com

The Widows, Widowers & Singles of St. Patrick's

will hold their fall luncheon Saturday, October 13th 12 noon \$25 cash

Mamma Rosa Restorante 252 Route 100 Somers, NY 10589 914-232-8080

Please make a reservation by calling or e-mailing Sue Coan 914-234-3093 or suecoan@aol.com by October 9th



Crop Walk for Hunger:

Many of the world's people walk daily for food or water. We invite you to join neighboring churches and congregations in our community and walk as a way to reduce hunger not only here in Northern Westchester but around the world. The NE Westchester walk has raised over \$400,000 over the years. Of the proceeds, 25% goes to the Interfaith Food Pantry in Mt. Kisco and the Katonah Community Center. Both of these organizations feed hundreds of hungry families in our community. The other 75% goes to relieving global and domestic hunger, including for hurricane relief.

Save the date: **Sunday, October 21, at 2pm** at Ward Pound Reservation (Registration at 1:30). Once you get to the park, you can pick up a registration form. There are forms available at the Religious Education Office and you can also go online www.cropwalk.org. You may choose to be sponsored for the miles you walk that day or sponsor yourself.

Holy Child Rye OPEN HOUSE Saturday, October 13 1:00 p.m. to 4:00 p.m.

Join us on campus to meet faculty members and learn about courses, schedules, and exceptional opportunities in the classroom and beyond. Speak with Holy Child girls about schoolwork, sports, extracurriculars, and how to balance it all. Attend an interactive learning session on topics like engineering, literature, computer gaming, and the origins of language. Tour our beautiful campus and picture yourself as a Gryphon! Registration is encouraged, but not required. School of the Holy Child

School of the Holy Child 2225 Westchester Avenue

Rye, NY 10580<u>914-967-5622</u> ext. 227 To register online visit our website at www.holychildrye.org/admission



Pray the Mass! Workshop

Are you looking for ways to make going to Mass a more generating, inspiring, and enriching experience? Do you sometimes find it difficult to pray at Mass because of distractions? Do you wish you could connect Sunday Mass more closely to your life throughout the week? This workshop series will explore the rich spirituality of the Mass and offer practical tips to help attendees get more out of every celebration of Mass.

Saturday, October 13
"Finding the Hidden Treasures in Every Mass"
10am-11:30am

St. Joseph's Seminary, Yonkers
Presenter: Fr. Matthew Ernest, S.T.D, Director and
Professor of Liturgy at St. Joseph's Seminary

Registration fee: \$10

Registration and more information: nyliturgy.org/workshops Contact: liturgy@archny.org or 914.968.6200, x8177

SAVE THE DATE! NEW YORK CATHOLIC YOUTH DAY: BE BOLD! OCTOBER 20, 2018

This Fall, the Office of Youth Ministry is hosting New York Catholic Youth Day (NYCYD) bringing over 1,500 high school students together for a day filled with music, speakers, service and fun!

This year's theme, **BE BOLD**, focuses on Pope Francis' 2018 World Youth Day message from Luke 1:30, "Do not be afraid, Mary, for you have found favor with God."

This event is open to all high school students
For more info. visit www.oymny.org/nycyd or

call 914-367-8329.